
 

 

October 10, 2018 
 
Wade Roach 
Napa Valley Unified School District 
1616 Lincoln Ave. 
Napa, CA  94558 
 
RE: El Centro Elementary School Modernization & New Construction 
 Project No. 1621.00 
 

Dear Wade, 

 

The purpose of my letter today is to request a Supplemental Service Fee for additional services required 

of our Electrical Engineers for additional scope to add fire alarm systems to Building L on the El Centro 

ES site.   We respectfully request an additional $4,585 to cover the cost of the additional work by QKA 

and O’Mahony & Myer Electrical Engineers. 

 

When added to the current Total Project Fee of $1,528,587 this Supplemental Service will bring the new 

total fee to $1,533,172.  If this is acceptable to you, please sign below and return one copy of the signed 

authorization to our Contracts Manager, Carol Tonelli, at your earliest convenience.  Please let us know 

if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely,     Accepted on Behalf of the District: 

 

       _______________________________________     __________ 

Mark Quattrocchi, Principal   Wade Roach, Asst. Superintendent, Bus. Svcs      Date 

cc:  Jennifer Gibb/Rachel Nelson NVUSD 

caroll
Snapshot


